
MENDHAM BOROUGH 

MORRIS COUNTY, NEW JERSEY 

 

 

MENDHAM BOROUGH PLANNING  BOARD 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the January 10, 2011 Reorganization and  

 

Regular Meeting of the Mendham Borough Planning Board, the Borough engaged the  

 

“professional services” of Adrian Humbert, AICP/PP, of the firm Adrian Humbert  

 

Associates, as Planning Consultant for a term of one year, without competitive bidding, at  

 

a total cost not to exceed the amount appropriated for the purpose in the duly adopted  

 

2011 Municipal Budget. 

 

 

       Diana Callahan 

       Board Secretary 

 

 

Please publish January 13, 2011 


